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Stirling MP Welcomes New Armed Forces Pension Scheme
Stirling MP, Anne McGuire has welcomed the new Armed Forces Pensions Bill which came before the House of Commons last Thursday.  Mrs McGuire said
“The Bill will allow the Ministry of Defence to modernise pension and compensation arrangements for the armed forces offering a fairer and more transparent system.  The revised scheme is better focused on the needs of service personnel, offering a range of improved benefits, consistent with the way in which other key public servants are supported.

Mrs McGuire added

“ Measures such as an increase 0f 25% in widow(er)’s pension and the extension of dependent’s benefits to unmarried partners will make sure that there is a greater focus on those most in need and will ensure that pensions promised are pensions delivered”
Ends

For more information please contact 01786 446515
Notes to editor

The Armed forces Pensions Bill received its 2nd Reading on 22/01/04. The new pension scheme, which will be introduced for new entrants to the armed forces from April 2005.
Measures include

· Death in Service benefit of 4 times pensionable pay

· An increase of 25% in widow(er)’s pensions compare to the current scheme

· Better compensation for the Severely disabled

· Guaranteed income Stream awarded for more serious injury

· Extension of benefits to dependant’s of unmarried partners












